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Upcommg Events

Bronze Lunchtime Reward
Monday 23 September

Year 12 Excursion + Year 11 Camp
Tuesday 24 September

Attendance Reward Lunch
Wendesday 25 September

Year 12 Formal Assembly
Friday 27 September

Last Day of Term 3
Friday 27 September

All students return
Monday 14 October

P&C Meeting 5:30PM
Wednesday 16 October

School Spectacular Rehearsal
Friday 18 October

P&C Bingo Night
Saturday 26 October

ContactUs

02 6374 1201
gulgong-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
facebook.com/gulgonghighschool

Beyond the Line Visit

In Week 8 we were privileged to have the next generation of teachers visit
Gulgong High School as part of the Beyond the Line Program.

The Beyond the Line Program supports second and third-year Bachelor of
Education and Master of Teaching students to travel with the department on a
five-day study tour to experience teaching at selected regional, rural and
remote NSW public schools.

Students participating in the Beyond the Line Program engage with local
communities and gain valuable insights from teachers in regional, rural and
remote NSW schools.

This week, we received the following email from Sophie, a third year student
who visited our school as part of the study tour:

Dear Nathan,

I hope this email finds you well. | wanted to express my sincere gratitude for the
opportunity to visit Gulgong High School on 10 September as part of the Beyond
the Line study tour with Teach NSW.

I was particularly impressed by the teaching of Sam Crook, the English teacher |
had the pleasure of observing. His approach to engaging students in thoughtful
and meaningful learning stood out to me. It was clear that he genuinely cares
about his students’ academic and personal development, and his ability to
foster a positive and productive classroom environment was truly inspiring.

The visit to Gulgong High further solidified my desire to teach in rural NSW,
where the sense of community and dedication to student success is so evident.
| feel fortunate to have had the chance to witness such effective teaching in
action.

Thank you once again for your hospitality and for providing such a valuable
experience. | look forward to applying the insights gained from my visit as |
continue on my teaching journey.

Sophie’s heartfelt email truly captures the essence of what makes Gulgong
High School exceptional. Our dedicated teachers and enthusiastic students
create a learning environment that leaves a lasting impression on everyone
who visits. It's moments like these that highlight just how special our school
community is!
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